
We must ban hydraulic fracturing waste and all oil and gas drilling and extractions 

wastes. 
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HB 6329 AN ACT CONCERNING HYRAULIC FRACTURING WASTE IN 

CONNECTICUT 
Cathy Cementina 
904 Flanders Road, Coventry, CT 06238 
Testimony: I am in full support of HB 6329 and I encourage you to pass this bill. 

Already, since the temporary moratorium on fracking waste began, ten 

municipalities in Connecticut have passed their own ordinances against the import 

and distribution of fracking waste in their communities. We need a state wide ban 

to ensure that ALL Connecticut towns are protected against the potential spilling 

or spreading of the toxic chemicals that have been confirmed to be present in 

leftover fracking waste. The three hazardous waste plants in CT that would be 

processing this incoming waste have all been non compliant within this past three 

years, so regulations alone will not ensure that incoming waste will be clarified 

before it gets used for such things as de-icing or landfill in OUR communities. 

We care out the our waterways, our ground soil, and our public health. Please 

pass HB 6329. 
Thank you, 
Cathy Cementina 860-742-1205 
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